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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

BELLINGHAM TECHNICAL COLLEGE
[Filed August 4, 2022, 9:15 a.m.]

NOTICE
Cancelled and Rescheduled

The regular meeting of the board of trustees of Bellingham Tech-
nical College scheduled for Thursday, September 15, 2022, has been 
cancelled and rescheduled for Thursday, September 29, 2022, 9:00 – 
11:00 a.m., and will take place in the College Services Board Room on 
the Bellingham Technical College campus; attendees may attend in per-
son or via Zoom (https://btc-tech.zoom.us/j/89330530070). Call 
360-752-8334 for information.
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